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Dear Families, 

It is hard to believe that it is already November. School is in full 
swing and learning is happening throughout our building. Like, 
the start of all school years, this one has been filled with its 
share of obstacles and hardships. In the light of everything, we 
have persevered and overcome all of this. None of this would 
be possible without the demanding work of our staff and 
students. I would like to give a special thanks to all our 
students, staff, and parents, who have stepped up during this 
first semester. With the continued help of our East Bridge family, 
we will continue to grow and thrive. I look forward to a 
rewarding and productive year. 

  Thanks so much, 

  Dr. Fant 

 

Please feel free to contact me at 614-987-2345 with any 
questions or concerns. 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  Upcoming Events 

Mentorship Program 

Week of October 25th 

   No School for Students 

   November 2, 24, 25 & 26 

Sponsor a First Grade Family  

November 22 

Parent Teacher Conferences  

November 23 & 24 

 

Student of the Month 
 

             Rahmo Hassan 

 

 
 
 

 

 

                    

             

 

 

 
 



  In the Classrooms 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We are working with each grade on Literacy Awareness. 

  Learning to recognize our own areas of weakness, accepting needed help, and putting 
 what we learn into practice. 

Comparing and constructing same sound words; there and their; here and hear, into  
 sentences to express the different meanings. 

Working with sounds of the letter A thru E 

Free Library Time 

Weekly spelling words 

Becoming familiar with vowels and the role they play. 

Parts of a story; Setting, Theme, Plot and Characters 

Compare and contrast 2 stories 

Parts of Speech; Articles, Prepositions, Nouns, Pronouns, Adjectives, Adverbs and   
 Conjunctions. 

Phonic-Digraphs 

 

In Other News 
We have started a Mentorship Program that began the week of October 25th.  This program 

pairs one of our older students (Mentor) with one of our younger students (Mentee).  There are 
certain criteria's both must meet to participate in the program.  The goal is established confidence 
that was lost or not there, to increase knowledge and build skills for future milestones. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Field Trip to Cosi-Grades K and 1St date to be announced 

Field Trip to USA Skating Rink-Grades 2nd-8th date to be announced 

Awards Ceremony-date to be announced 

Library Ribbon Cut and Reveal-date to be announced 

 




